
This Christmas Give A Gift That Will Make A Real Difference 

Construction of the Roundwood Park Community Pitch has begun. You can become part of its 
very foundations and help build a brighter, more active future for Harpenden and the               
surrounding villages.  

The viewing area of the new all weather, multi-sport artificial pitch will be lined with paving 

stones engraved with personal tributes, names and memorials. To become a part of this 

specially designed  area, you can make a donation to pay for a paver and choose the       

message you want to carve into Harpenden history so your contribution will never be      

forgotten.   

Help us reach our  

fundraising target 
 

Personalise a paver for your 

family, your children or ded-

icate it to someone special. 

We need your help to meet 

our fundraising target of 

£200,000.  

Construction is Underway 

Make a donation to pay for a personalised paving stone 

Left to Right: Alan Henshall (Headteacher) and Moira Hart (Chair Of Governors) 

http://www.rpcp.co.uk


Thank you for your support! 

Please share this email on social media to help pave the pitch. 

Website: www.rpcp.co.uk 

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/roundwoodparksch/ 

Let’s Make History Together 

This is your opportunity to make a donation and be part of the biggest ever development in youth sport and 

physical education in Harpenden. We are creating a state-of-the-art, full-size, artificial pitch at Roundwood 

Park School, which will allow us to  cater for the physical educational needs of our students, all year round.  

The artificial pitch is not just for football, and will allow girls and boys of all ages and abilities to enjoy a 

wide range of sports such as touch rugby, athletics and soft ball. You can support this exciting new facility in 

Harpenden by making a donation for a paving stone which will be laid within the viewing gallery in the new 

facility (see diagram). We will acknowledge your donation by adding your personalised inscription to your 

paving stone. By donating, you can make a lasting and personal contribution to this much-needed facility 

within the school and our wider community. 
 

Why We Need Your Donations 

The Football Foundation will provide the bulk of the funding for the new pitch and we are very grateful for 

the donation of £10,000 from the Harpenden Society. Roundwood Park School and Harpenden Colts will 

provide the balance of the financing. We are now beginning a major, joint fundraising drive, seeking to raise 

£200,000 from individual, family and company donations.  
 

Gift Aid 

Not only will your donation make a big difference, we will also be seeking to claim gift aid on personal dona-

tions which qualify and invite you to complete a gift aid donation on checkout. By selecting gift aid we re-

ceive an extra 25% of your donation. You can also donate on behalf of a family member or a friend and 

download a gift certificate when you check out. 
 

It’s Not Just Football 

Roundwood Park School is committed to using the pitch for multiple sports. This will help us to fulfil a crea-

tive space not only in terms of educational needs but by promoting a healthy lifestyle and encouraging a 

wider demographic to take full advantage of this fantastic facility including female, disability and over 55’s 

participation. 

This Christmas Give A Gift That Will Make A Real Difference 

https://www.uniformeasy.com/rpcp/info
https://en-gb.facebook.com/roundwoodparksch/
http://www.footballfoundation.org.uk/funding-schemes/premier-league-community-facility-fund/

